
INFORMATION, TECHNOLOGY AND GENERAL SERVICE-

MOTION

On October 4, 2017, the Council authorized the Department of General Services to take 
the necessary actions to acquire the property located at 5400 Crenshaw Boulevard for the 
development of a City surface parking lot to replace a portion of parking lost due to the new 
Crenshaw/LAX rail line (C.F. 17-0520). The City is now the owner of the land, however, the 
property must be transferred to the Department of Transportation so that they can operate and 
maintain the parking lot.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Council:

1. Instruct the Department of General Services to effectuate a non-fmancial transfer of 
jurisdiction of the property located at 5400 Crenshaw Boulevard to the Department of 
Transportation for the purposes of developing a surface parking lot; and

2. Authorize the Department of Transportation to operate and maintain the parking lot and 
deposit any meter revenue collected into the Special Parking Revenue Fund.

PRESENTED BY:
MARQUEECE HARRIS-DAWSON 
Councilmember, 8th District
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